
And still...GOD is in control 
Seven weeks into this deputation and lockdown happened due 
to COVID-19. Thankful for a God who was with us before the 
lockdown and has remained with us as deputation life has 
changed for this season. From in person services to online 
services we have been blessed by all the wonderful church 
families who have been so supportive during this time.  

Thank You & Lord Bless      Terry and Cindy McFarland 
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